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Sincerely, 

ASTM International has over 30,000 members and customers that make contributions to the content 
of ASTM's 13,000 standards on a daily basis. These volunteer contributions help to maintain 
relevancy of our work across 90 different industry sectors. Please accept my thanks and this small 
token of our appreciation. 

My colleague Nick Ecart, Senior Director Business Development, recently informed me of a valuable 
contribution you made toward the revision of ASTM International A0194, Standard Specification for 
Carbon Steel, Alloy Steel, and Stainless Steel Nuts for Bolts for High Pressure or High Temperature 
Service, or Both. I would like to personally thank you for your time and effort in communicating this 
important change to us. 

Dear Mazhar, 

Mazhar Mohiuddin 
Al Rashed Fasteners 
QA/QC Manager & Management Representative 
Dammam 2nd Industrial City, Street# 85 
Saudi Arabia 

April 8, 2024 


